
Jefferson Veterinary Clinic, S.C. COVID-19 Update  
(updated 7/1/21) 

 
   
JVC is open for all appointments and is operating on regular business hours.  Like many 
others, we are continually monitoring the changing guidance to COVID-19, and are currently 
operating as follows: 
 

• Masks are recommended for all non-vaccinated individuals based on guidelines from 
the CDC.  Fully vaccinated individuals are not required to wear masks.  

• Please continue to social distance and respect others in the building.  We are asking 
only 1 client per pet come in the building for appointments. 

• If you are ill, we encourage you to arrange for a family member or friend to bring your 
pet for his/her appointment. If you are not able to make other arrangements, and your 
pet needs to be seen, please contact JVC at 920.674.2383 for accommodation. 

COVID-19, and the response to the disease continues to be a fluid situation. We will continue 
to monitor the situation and will adjustment as needed in the best interest of our clients, 
patients, and staff. 
  
Stay Healthy! 

 

 


